
Steps to Take Now to Avoid
Claims in 2015

Susan K. Hatmaker, Esq. of Hatmaker Law Group
will present a free webinar discussing steps
to  take  now  to  avoid  employment  claims  in
2015.

The  event  will  be  Wednesday,  Jan.  21,  beginning  at  noon
Pacific time.

Participants  can  join  this  webinar  in  their  office  or
conference  room  with  colleagues.

Hatmaker  Law  Group’s  webinar  serve  as  educational
opportunities  for  employers,  owners,  managers,  accountants,
attorneys and human resource professionals to stay current
with up-to-date information on important California employment
law issues.

Register for the webinar.
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